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September 23, 2009
 
Sharon Wallace
Assistant Director
Consumer Protection and Communications
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
 
Sharon
 
We have received notice of docket TV-091267  for a new applicant   City Movers,  LLC
 
We are protesting the name of this new  household goods moving company because it is too similar to our company name that we have had fro many years under HG000428.
 
We believe that the similar names could cause confusion for consumers.  We respectfully request that the new applicant select a different company name that does not resemble City Moving Systems.
 
Thank you,
Donna Hyatt, President
City Moving Systems, Inc
7819 So 206th St.
Kent, WA  98032
253-518-8800
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